
Minutes of the General Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club 

October 18, 1976 

The meeting was held at the DKC Clubhouse and was called to order 
by the President, Faith Gehweiler, after a covered dish dinner 
with the theme, Mexican Night. 

The minutes of the September meeting were read and approved as 
corrected. 

It was announced that Sanford was having a match October 23. There 
will be an eye clinic at the Fayetteville show October 24. 

It was announced that articles left at our fun match could be 
claimed by the owners. Pictures and articles from the Durham paper 
advertising our fall show were shown. It was announced that the 
dog slides were shown on the Peggy Mann Show Wednesday before the 
show on Saturday. 

Mrs. Grimson thanked everyone for their trophy donations. 

Treasurers Report: $24,924.29 in all funds. 

Mary Holland announced that Mr. and Mrs. Pettis, members of our 
club with Scottish Terriers, made a $50 donation to our Building Fund. 

Pat Lawrence reported that Tracking Classesare still going on with 
dogs doing well. 

Librarian was not present. 

The Crafts Fair at South Square Mall will be held October 22 and 23. 

George Hand reported we made approximately $200 on our concession 
stand at the show Saturday. 

Sharon Sawyer reported that Breeders Information needs someone to 
answer the phone during the day. 

Herman Fowler announced that Tail Waggers hopes to have their new 
Breeders Guide ready by the January meeting. There is no charge 
for listing in the guide. 

New Associate members voted on: Randy & Glenda Homola (Irish Setters); 
Frank & Gloria Slate (Cocker Spaniels) and Ralph & Harlene Teal 
(English Cocker and Irish Setter). 

Members voted on for Regular Membership: Robert & Sue Geesler 
(Doberman) and John Cooper (Bouvier Des Flandres & Bichon Frise). 

Becky Stanley announced that she was in charge of the luncheon after 
the tracking trial in November and would be calliNJ on members to 
provide food. 

It was also announced that our dog show on Saturday got plenty of 
publicity over the CB radios. 
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Tall Tale Magazines were available for sale. 

The meeting was adjourned and our program proceeded which was 
the movie on the lOOth Westminster Dog Show from Madison Square 
Garden in New York. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Mary B. Bell 
Secretary 


